Consider Approval of a Donation from The Texas High School Coaches Association
November 13 2023

1. Background:

The THSCA has an Iron sharpens Iron program. The program was started by THSCA
president Joe Martin. The program picks a school every year in which they donate a
completely renovated weight room to one athletic program. The school is chosen by
Coach Martin and Fin Ewing. They pick several schools and at the end of the regular
football season each year decide which school receives the weight room. Cedar Hill in
Dallas was the recipient last year.

2. Process:

The District will receive a donation of property valued in the amount of $200,000 which
will be used for a complete renovation of the Uvalde High School weight room.

3. Fiscal Impact:

$200,000.00

4. Recommendation:

Approve the donation of property from The Texas High School Coaches Association in
the amount of $200,000.00 to be used for a complete renovation of the Uvalde High
School weight room to include new weights, new racks and new flooring.

5. Action Required:

Action required

6. Contact Person:

Pam Bendele



